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Uniform 

The Finley High School P&C Association are the official and only supplier of the school uniform.  This is to ensure the 

uniform is affordable for families and non-santioned items do not make their way into the school.  Uniforms can be 

purchased from the school canteen. 

Girls Uniform:  

Summer:  Bottle green tartan skirt (summer weight fabric) and/or grey 

tailored shorts with white button up shirt with school emblem, 

black socks and fully enclosed black leather shoes. 

Winter:  Bottle green tartan skirt (winter weight fabric) and/or grey 

tailored pants, white button up shirt with school emblem, 

bottle green jumper with black softshell jacket with school 

emblem, black socks and fully enclosed black leather shoes.  

Boys Uniform:  

Summer:  Grey tailored shorts with white button up shirt with school 

emblem, black socks and fully enclosed black leather shoes. 

Winter:  Long grey tailored pants, white button up shirt with school 

emblem, bottle green jumper with black softshell jacket with 

school emblem, black socks and fully enclosed black leather 

shoes.  

Sport uniform (unisex): 

Green polo shirt with school emblem 

Green shorts with school emblem 

Green tracksuit pants 

All students are encouraged 

to wear a hat/cap and 

sunscreen during the 

summer, particularly at 

sport. 
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Footwear 
The school expects students to follow Department of Education and Training Policy and the Occupational 

Health and Safety Act 2000, and the determination of its own Work Health and Safety committee by 

wearing enclosed leather, lace-up, buckle or velcro fastened shoes.  They must cover the whole top of 

the foot and have a low heel.  Students must not wear skate shoes, black soft ballet style shoes, open top 

Mary-Jane shoes, canvas/synthetic or similar material type shoes.  If you are not sure what footwear is 

acceptable then please consult the school before buying new shoes.  A salesperson at a shoe shop will not 

necessarily give you the correct advice in terms of approved school styles.  Please check with the school.  

These styles of shoes are ACCEPTABLE FOOTWEAR – they are all black, they cover the whole top of the 

foot and they are all leather    
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These styles of shoes are UNACCEPTABLE FOOTWEAR – they are either made of canvas, or are synthetic 

and/or they do not cover the whole top of the foot, have ‘holes’ in the top of the shoe, and/or they are 

not black. 

Note –Students who may have a medical condition that requires them to have special footwear should 

produce a statement from their doctor to that effect. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


